Request from Derry Hill and Studley Gardening Club;

Spring is here and so the Gardening Club is getting itchy feet in terms of procuring the planters as we
have previously discussed.

Our latest view is that due to some uncertainty about ongoing management and security of any
planters, we wanted to do a proof of concept trial with a small number of cheap and cheerful

planters.

We are considering purchasing, from our funds, around 3-5 of these....

We would want to locate these at location such as the shop, the notice board in DY by the old phone
box and perhaps by the notice board in Studley too.

We would then sort ourselves out to manage these this year and see how it goes. If it's a complete
disaster we will have to think again but without too much loss, if it is a success we would then seek
to invest more heavily in planters that would last much longer.

Would you and the PC support this please and do we need to get any special authority to locate as
suggested above?



